
 
 
Dear All,  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CURRENT TRAINING PROGRAMME UPDATES AND LINKS: 
 

 

AVAILABLE COURSES: Follow links for more information and to register your place: 

FEB 
2024 

Tues 

13th ! 
Savera UK ON-LINE 

WEBINAR Register here for Savera UK WEBINAR 

Thurs 
15th  Sexual Assault & Violence ON-LINE 

WEBINAR Register here for Sexual Assault & Violence WEBINAR 

Weds 
28th  

Signs of Safety principles 
and how to use the Multi-
agency Toolkit 

ON-LINE 
WEBINAR Register here for SoS & Mutli-agency Toolkit WEBINAR 

MARCH 
2024 

Weds 
13th  

GCP2: Official NSPCC 
assessment course 

IN PERSON 
Oakenclough 
Family Hub 

Save the date - booking channel opening soon! 

Weds 
20th  

CEOP – ThinkUKnow: 
National education for on-
line sexual abuse 

ON-LINE 
WEBINAR Save the date - booking channel opening soon! 

Thurs 
28th  

Trio of Vulnerabilities ON-LINE 
WEBINAR Save the date - booking channel opening soon! 

TRAINING NEWS 

Cheshire East Safeguarding Children’s Partnership 

What a fantastic event LEARNING WEEK has been! 
With the great variety of in-person and on-line activities on offer last week, more than 

2000 participants boosted our collective knowledge and skills across the partnership,  
creating a HUGE LEARNING ACHIEVEMENT for all.  

 
 

Please NOTE: Access live web page links via the attached word version of this newsletter.  
 
 

Whilst the excitement of our Learning Week activities has 
sadly come to an end, we will continue to reap the benefits 
of our joined-up learning as we now embed our refreshed 

best practice WORKING TOGETHER 

“Really interesting training, good to hear from different people and understand how agencies 
are working together” 

 

“Brilliant – I’ve just downloaded the plan and sent to the Head so that we can start it together, 
thank you” 

 

“This was an excellent training session which has really shown me how we successfully 

collaborate to keep children safe”. 
 

A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR TAKING PART 
We now look forward to publishing our full Training Programme Offer for April 2024-March 2025. 

 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/2bac123f-2cb4-4594-8f19-541057fde9ab@cdb92d10-23cb-4ac1-a9b3-34f4faaa2851
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/eca35872-c3e3-4eeb-bb8a-4fa22a15ecc0@cdb92d10-23cb-4ac1-a9b3-34f4faaa2851
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/bd321236-e6f5-4371-8daa-f3b2860563d3@cdb92d10-23cb-4ac1-a9b3-34f4faaa2851


 

 
 
• E-LEARNING: CESCP modules are available via the Cheshire East Council Learning Lounge facility. To 

access these please follow this link or, log-in if you already have a Cheshire East email address at:  
E-Learning (cescp.org.uk). 

• Centre of Expertise on Child Sexual Abuse: This national organisation provides a range of FREE 
webinar e-learning opportunities as well as linked resources and tools: eLearning | CSA Centre 

Look out for in-person courses coming to Cheshire East soon. 
 
 

• Other FREE Learning resources:  
o Check The Children’s Society free on-line resources on Child Exploitation here:  

#LookCloser To Spot Exploitation | The Children's Society (childrenssociety.org.uk) 
 

o Our Safeguarding health colleagues are hosting a ‘lunch and learn’ on 5th March to 
highlight the 2wish charity important role. Please see leaflet attached for more info. 
 

o On 15th March the Public Health team are offering a half day Suicide Prevention 
Training. Please see leaflet attached for more info. 
 

o Explore CoramBAAF’s website to find a range of free resources, and they offer low-
cost webinars that are free to attend for members: Free events | CoramBAAF  
 
 

If you would like to see any other topic, or practice approach added to the training programme, or you 
know of a great resource or service that you’d like to widely share, please contact us at:  

cescptraining@cheshireeast.gov.uk 
 

And finally, we leave you with a few more great examples of feedback letting us know what you found most 
valuable during Learning Week on:  

Teamwork:  
o “Really looking forward to sharing with the whole team, you highlighted lots of community groups 

and possibilities. Thank you”  
Resources:  

o “One thing that stood out for me is all the tools that are available on the Live Well and CESCP 
website”   

o “Seeing the maps was really useful, we can look at where we slot into this pathway of 
support and how early intervention benefits everyone. Thank you so much for today”  

ON-LINE SHORT sessions at mid-day are delivered via automatic invite for your convenience, 
meaning *YOU DO NOT NEED TO BOOK* - You will find further information on each topic embedded in your invite: 

 

FEB 
2024 Thurs 22nd 

CESCP Bitesize: a timely update on all the latest news from your Local Safeguarding 
Children’s Partnership 

MARCH 
2024 

Tues 12th Spotlight On… Cared For Children and their Independent Reviewing Officer (IRO) 

Tues 19th  How to… attend the Cared For Child’s review: completing the consultation document 

Thurs 21st 
CESCP Bitesize: a timely update on all the latest news from your Local Safeguarding 
Children’s Partnership 

https://www.cescp.org.uk/learning-and-development/e-learning.aspx
https://www.csacentre.org.uk/training-events/elearning/
https://www.childrenssociety.org.uk/what-we-do/our-work/child-criminal-exploitation-and-county-lines/spotting-signs
https://corambaaf.org.uk/training-consultancy/free-events
mailto:cescptraining@cheshireeast.gov.uk


Looking forward to seeing you at our next event! 
Kind Regards, 

o “I can now see how the assessment tool is such an important document for evidence and bringing 

information together” 
Understanding context: 

o “A great overview for anyone new to a safeguarding role. Lots of useful information. Thank you” 
o “It has been really interesting to learn the statistics for the attendance team and to dig 

deep surrounding the barriers, thank you very much for the session!” 
o “It was really useful to hear about the prevention and diversion strategies”. 

Staying child focused: 
o “really helpful to explore the correct use of language and include the views of the child and parent” 
o “The power of looking at the child as a child” 

o “Looking at new words, being open to situations and ready to listen to a child, without 

judgement and pre-empting their circumstances”. 
o “Absolutely brilliant training, Learnt so much when thinking about outcomes for the young people we 

care for. Thank you Everyone” 
And, putting a ‘Spotlight On…’ our services: 

“I just wanted to thank you and your team for putting on the fabulous Spotlight on Networking Event las week.  The event was so well 
organised and set out, with a great array of services, all of whom brought a valuable selection of resources for practitioners to take away.  I left 

with a bag full of resources and information which I will now share with my team during our next face to face team meeting”. 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CESCP|Training & Development Team  
 
 


